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Date Saturday, March 05, 2022

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Allan
Last Name Gibb
Phone Number (306)

Brabant Place
City Saskatoon
Province Saskatchewan
Postal Code S7) -

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Schools zones

Meeting (if known)

Comments

My wife and | are very much against the changes to school zones and the adding of parks. We feel that high schools
should remain as well. High schools are areas where we have many new drivers that don't need to be traveling 50km or
higher. The expanding of the hours to 7-7 is also not needed. If you go by the schools at 7-8 am and 5-7 pm, there is very
little if any activity. The addition of the parks is not necessary and will entail a huge number of signs to mark these areas.
The $700,000 to do these changes is ridiculous. | think the council has lost track of what we could really do with that
kind of money instead of planting signs everywhere.

How is it that your survey from the taxpayers say it's not necessary, your COS committee says it's not required BUT
council decides it's required??

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No



